Well, SENIOR Parents, 

it’s another LAST…… the Last Class Retreat
On Friday, April 13th our students will have their Senior class retreat at St. John Vianney
which involves 2 special, important things 

· those wonderful and touching Senior Letters to your student

· and LUNCH!

Knight Network is looking for desserts/snacks and fruit to top off their lunch,
and can those kids EAT!
Please use this link to go to the Sign Up Genius – all donations can be dropped off at AHS on Friday, April 13th
to the front office.
Senior Retreat Dessert/Sweet/Snack Sign-Up

Also – we need 1-2 people to help serve lunch/clean up at St. John Vianney – time is not totally set, but 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I’m guessing 11:30 – 1:00.  The volunteer option is on the Sign-Up Genius.  Please text Marlene Lunardi at 563-370-9701 directly if you have any questions.

AND ON MONDAY, APRIL 9TH, Knight Network’s meeting will be SORTING those Senior Letters,
please consider joining us at AHS at 6:00 PM, many hands make light work.

AND Saturday, May 12th is the Fabulous, Fun, Huge POST PROM Party – we need so many volunteers
to pull off this wonderful event – we’ll be discussing that also at our meeting!  Post Prom is for every Senior 
and Junior and it has grown into quite the event so hopefully you can plan to help out. 

Thank you for your generosity, your hungry students appreciate it!

52 Days until they walk across that stage!!

Thanks,
Marlene Lunardi
Proud & Loud Assumption Mom of Max (Senior), Synclaire (’16), and Sydney (’13)

GO KNIGHTS!!

